HB 914 -- Hearing Instrument Purchase Agreements
Sponsor: Grisamore

This bill requires a licensed audiologist or a person fitting a
hearing instrument to provide a customer with a purchase
agreement verifying that he or she has been informed about audio
switch technology, including benefits as increased access to
telephones and assistive listening devices. TIf the hearing
device purchased has this technology, the customer must be
instructed in the proper use of the technology and must be
informed about the Missouri Telecommunications Equipment
Distribution Program which provides assistive telecommunications
devices to Missourians who have a hearing loss.



